
 
 
 

         July 14, 2021 
 

Chris Gallagher 
70 Elm Street 
Foxborough, Massachusetts 02035 
 
Dear Chris Gallagher: 
 
Congratulations!  I am pleased to notify you that the Town of Foxborough has been awarded a 
Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP) program Action Grant in the amount of $166,543 to 
complete the project entitled “Advancing Green Infrastructure in Foxborough for Enhancing 
Climate Resilience through Planning and Design.” We want to thank you for your commitment to 
implementing priority climate change adaptation actions identified through your MVP planning 
process, or similar climate change vulnerability assessment and action planning process. We want 
to commend the Town’s outstanding application to our grant program and look forward to 
partnering with you on this important project.  
  
You will be receiving further instructions from the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental 
Affairs MVP Program in the coming days. In the meantime, please feel free to contact Kara Runsten 
(kara.runsten@mass.gov) if you have any questions.  

 
 
Governor Charles D. Baker    Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 
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